


programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-
working Floridians.

I urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding
in-district hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. I appreciate
your attention to this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Donna L. Minton

Destin, Florida

Florida Power & Light Customer




